
 

  3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

May is already here! How did that happen so 

quickly?  It has been a busy time in school 

too.   

 

Sporting Success 

A huge well done to our Athletics teams 

across Years 3-6 who took part in an inter-

school competition this week.  They all did 

fantastically with some amazing individual 

and joint results which were all combined to 

get the overall results which are as follows:   

Round 1 Year 5/6 results 

1st St. Martin’s 1 125 

2nd Scarborough College 120 

3rd Cayton 107 

4th Overdale 98 

5th St. Martin’s 2 98 

6th Newby 91 

7th Lindhead 84 

8th  Wheatcroft 59 
 

 

 

Round 1 Year 3/4 results 

1st St. Martin’s 1 106 

2nd Scarborough College 102 

3rd Cayton 89 

4th Lindhead 84 

5th St. Martin’s 2 80 

6th Wheatcroft  63 

7th Newby 63 

8th  Overdale 32 

 

Walk to School Week 

We will be taking part in the National 

initiative of “Walk to School Week” with 

Wheatcroft Primary School in the week 

commencing 20th May 2024.  Pupils between 

the 2 schools have begun planning the event 

this week and we will be launching our 

information next week. 

 

Fundraising efforts 

A huge well done to Seth, Bamba and Leo for 

raising a fantastic £276.37 for Cancer 

Research this week with the stall that they 

organised.  What superstars!   

 

Warmer weather (we hope!) 

We are hoping the sunshine will start to 

make an appearance in the remaining weeks 

of term.  Just a little reminder to make sure 

that your child’s uniform is named in case 

they take their jumper off or bring a sunhat/ 

cap.  We also advise applying suncream in 

the morning before coming to school.   

 

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend! 

Warm wishes and blessings,  

 

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

 


